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 Debbie Radcliffe 

for BCAAC

OBJ2016/1324/P 11/05/2016  15:57:35 The Bloomsbury CAAC objects to the application for changes to the existing shopfront. The proposed 

design is inappropriate for a building of this size and scale within the conservation area. The design 

will look out of place in relation to the existing window openings in the facade of the building above. 

The application justifies the new shop front by referring to "the more modern style" of buildings to the 

southern side of Windmill Street. This building is of a completely different size and scale to that in 

which the application shopfront is situated, so the example used is irrelevant and misleading. The shop 

front of no 31 relates more obviously to that of the building immediately opposite and the proposed 

application shop front design would not be in keeping with this building either.
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